
Troop 161 Committee Meeting 
9/15/2009 
7:30pm Southside Christian Church 
 
 
Attendees: 
      Darryn Sullivan 
      Tanya Drummond 
      Randy Hendrix 
      Nelson Parker 
      Marie Smith 
      Ben Carder 
 
The committee read and accepted last month’s meetings 
Darryn Sullivan motioned to accept minutes from previous meeting.  Tanya Drummond 
Seconded. 
 
Ben attended rountable and discussion was about Camporee @ Etchokotee October 9-
11th. The cost is $16.00 per Scout 
 
Army/Navy Outdoors-Carl is heavily involved in Order of Arrow and is the Chapter 
advisor.  Scout day is weekend before Camporee. A demonstration on Dutch oven 
cooking will be presented John Howard. 
 
Order of the Arrow will be presented to the troop during the October Court of Honor 
ceremony.  Ben will confirm the fee.  Clayton, Seabrook, and Joseph Vaughn are already 
members.  The committee can elect an adult to represent us.  John Howard wants more 
involvement from Troop 161. 
 
Outdoor activities 
Wild Adventures 
 
The treasury report was provided by Tanya Drummond 
The troop is in need of a training coordinator to keep track of all training adults and 
youth.  It is recommended that all adult leaders take all of the safety classes required. 
This includes Safe Swim, Youth Protection, Safety Afloat, and Hazardous Weather. 
 
New Business 
Popcorn sales are coming up and the committee needs to decide if the total popcorn sales 
will go to the troop at 35% of sales going into the troop’s account or to have 30% of sales 
go towards the troop’s account and have the scouts receive a prize. 
Ben Carder will announce the time and place for the Court of Honor Ceremony in 
October. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm 
 


